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M-MHSLA meeting was held April 27, 2012.  Topics discussed 
included:

A new member joined – a Wayne State University student that 
lives in East Lansing. We now have 12 members.

Discussing locations for the 2014 conference.  Central Michigan 
might be an option if Robin Sabo is interested in holding it 
there, and conference and hotel facilities exist.  Otherwise, will 
likely be in East Lansing at either the downtown East Lansing 
Marriott or the Kellogg Center on MSU’s campus.  Plan to 
decide on site at July meeting, determine Local Arrangements 
Chair, and see who is interested in other committees.

2013 elections will be held in the fall – we will need a new 
President, Secretary, Treasurer, and MHSLA Representative.

Will continue to consider hosting MLA webcasts.

In the beginning stages of developing a consumer health/health 
literacy event.  Have identified a possible person at CADL who 
may be interested in collaborating, and Mike would like to have 
Sparrow involved.  The theme will tie into the Healthy People 
2020 initiative.

Our next meeting will be held sometime in July.
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